

Alban City School 7 Hatfield Road St Albans AL1 3RR www.albancityschool.org.uk

01727 860304

Office email: admin@albancityschool.herts.sch.uk

19th December 2017

Dear Parent

Latin Club

Thank you for your response indicating that your child would like to learn Latin. There has been enough interest to run a lunchtime Latin club so this will commence on Tuesday 9th January for five weeks. The club is being run voluntarily by Elena Piccinini so if you require any further information Elena can be contacted via email on: elena.piccinini@gmail.com

Yours sincerely

Mry J. Goddard

Headteacher